From: Nigel Woodwerd

Sent: 26 October 2023 12:46
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Email of support for the planning application for 1 Museum Street (2023/2510/P)

I am writing in support of the planning application for the redevelopment of 1 Museum Street, application
2023/2510/P (Selkirk House, 1 Museum Street...)

T welcome:

Sensitive restoration of the listed buildings in the West Central Street/ New Oxford Street block, enabling
their sustainable reuse as new homes.

Sent from my Android phone with GMX Mail. Please excuse my brevity.



